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Members of the City Council
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100 N. Holliday Street

The Department of Planning has received City Council Bill #10-0583 for review. This
legislation is “For the purpose of permitting, subject to certain conditions, the construction
and maintenance of portions of a building projecting into the right-of-way, on the southwest
side of the Jones Falls Expressway (I-83), of the property known as 1401 North Charles
Street; and providing for a special effective date.”

The Department of Planning has no objection to CCB #10-0583, and defers to the judgment
of the Departments of General Services and Transportation. If you have any questions, please
contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Land Use and Urban Design Division Chief at 410-396-4488.
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cc: Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor
Ms. Sophie Dagenais, Chief of Staff
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office
The Honorable Bill Henry, City Council Planning Commission Representative
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administrator
Mr. David Tanner, BMZA
Ms. Nikol Nabors-Jackson, DHCD
Mr. Ted Atwood, Director, DGS
Ms. Barbara Zecktick, BDOT
Ms. Karen Randle, Council Services



